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Selected by Commissioner Merlin McFarland 
 

City Commissioner Merlin McFarland presented the Don Dye Compan 
with the Kingman Kudos Award for April at the April 28, 2022, 

Commission meeting.  The company is a longtime manufacturing business 
in the Kingman area.   Commissioner McFarland spoke of the good 

employment opportunities the company provided as well as being able to 
maintain several long-term employees.  Thanks, Don Dye Company, for 

helping make Kingman a Great Place to Land! 
 

 
City Commissioner Merlin McFarland presents the Kingman Kudos Award to Janell Ziegler, 
Don Dye Company Office Manager, on April 28, 2022.   


